
 

 

Catholic Parish of Pambula 4th /5th November 2017 

Our Lady Star of the Sea                    St. Joseph’s                             St. Peter’s                              St. Joseph’s               

         Eden                                             Merimbula                               Pambula                               Wyndham 

 

Parish Administrator: Fr. James T. Antony  cmi                                     Presbytery: 79 Main St., Merimbula, 2548 

Ph: (02) 64951880    Fax: 64952550                                                       e-mail:  pambula@cg.org.au 

Parish Website:  cg.org.au/pambula                      

Lumen Christi Catholic College, Pambula Beach  Ph: 6495 8888       Principal Mr. Steve Centra 

Hon. Parish Secretary:  Mrs. Sandra Bray.                                                       

Marriage Preparation Contact:                                                                    Jacqui & Gavin Bell 6494 9766 

Baptisms:  On any weekend during Mass.   

 New parishioners are most welcome.  Please fill in the card in the foyer so we can contact you. 
             

     

3Eucharistic Adoration & Rosary at St. Joseph’s Merimbula on Tuesday at 4.00p.m  

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                     

 

   

 
 

The Rosary is recited each Tuesday at 4.15pm  

at St. Joseph’sMerimbula and Our Lady Star of the Sea  Eden each Thursday at 9-15am.  

Parish News/Events 

The Wednesday Social Group meets each Wednesday in the Merimbula Parish Centre from 1-3pm. All most welcome.   

Mothers Prayer Group each Monday at 9.30am. at Pambula (except school holidays)  All welcome. 

Parish Pastoral Council ~ Contact is Bernadette Wood on 6496 1360. Please feel free to call with any concerns you see in 

our Parish or any inspired ideas you feel we should move forward on. 

Ladies Evening Group ~ This Tuesday 7th at  Covingtons Pambula.  share a meal, discuss ways to help the women of our  

parish.  Contact Bernadette Wood on 0429 774119. 

Vinnies Conference Merimbula is an active group that offers a ‘hand up’ to those in need.  We warmly welcome new 

members.  Please phone Christine Mabbott on 04161 30572 for further information.   

 

Thanks for your generosity:   1st Collection $704-35;  2nd Collection: Envelopes $2033.50  Loose $250.45                     
 

 

Please remember in your prayers all our sick and infirm: Roslyn Beveridge;Laura Heap; Anne Moorhead;  Ray Doughney; 

Olive Cockroft; Cecil Fletcher;  Alex Ivan (nee Wood);  Frank Clancy; Czes & Beata Denkiewicz; Eric Mangion; Bill 

Alcock; Keiran Reynolds; Lynn Hegarty;  Dawn Lucas; Patrick Buckley; Julianne Hunt; Paul Picker; John Brannelly; Tony 

Alcock; Justin Toussaint.  
 

 

Deceased relatives and friends for whom prayers have been requested include: Fr. John Airey; Loretta McDonald;  Brian 

Gandon; Anna Strk;   Rita Luppino;   Pat O’Connor; Shirley Monahan. . 

We have loved them in Life; let us not forget them in death.  
 

MERIMBULA            

Commentator & PF            Reader                      Sp. Minister of Communion              Altar Flowers                  Offertory 

05/11   Anne                      Zac                               Rosie, Jackie, Neil, Teresa 

12/11   Gai                         Teresa                          Judy, Ursula, Anne, Neil                                                                                                                                              

Cleaning:  04/11 Clinton Family  11/11 Nil 

EDEN                              Prayers of Faithful 
TBA          

Cleaning                                      
PAMBULA 

05/11    Amanda W      Shane Grace                  Pat & Diana                                    Amanda 

12/11   Celie Kennedy Amanda Westerlaken    Pat & Diana                                    Celie 

Cleaning:  November ~ Celie Kennedy  

Readings for next Sunday ~ 1st  Wisdom 6:11-16, Resp. Psalm 62:2-8, 2nd Reading, Thessalonians 4:13-18    Gospel  

Matthew 24:42, 44  (NSV or NRSV Bible) www.usccb.org 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   
 
 

MASS TIMES NEXT WEEKEND  11th/12th November 2017 
Eden Vigil Saturday 6p.m.    Pambula Sunday 8a.m.    Merimbula Sunday 10a.m.  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Merimbula:   Saturday 9.30am – 10.30am.  

Eden:            Before the Vigil Mass Saturday 

Pambula:     Before the 8a.m. Mass  

                    At any other time by request 

PARISH VISION 

To be a prayerful, faithful, 
welcoming, serving, vibrant and 

Christ-centred community. 
 

Weekday Liturgies/Masses 

Tues:       Liturgy Eden 8.00a.m. 

   Mass Merimbula 4.30p.m. 

Wed:       MassPambula 9.30a.m.at Pambula Cemetery 

Thurs:    Mass Eden 9.30a.m.at Eden Cemetery 

Fri:        Mass  Merimbula 9-30a.m.Remembrance Mass          

               

Families are invited to remember their loved ones at a 

Special Remembrance Mass to be held at St Joseph’s 

Catholic Church, Merimbula commencing at 9.30am 

on Friday 10th November, 2017. We will meet 

together for a cuppa after the service. Donations of 

cakes, slices or biscuits for morning tea would be most 

appreciated. 

 

 NOVEMBER MASS INTENTIONS 

Des Moloney, Jimmy Moloney, Ned Burke. Vera & Jack 

Burke, Gerry Coyle & members of the Coyle Family,Jack & 

Ettie Keogh, Pat & Leo Stack, Ben, George, Nellie, Mark, 

Gregory, Charles, Phoebe, Joy, Douglas, Walter & Keith 

Adams. Daniel, Irene, Gerald & June Dwyer. Frank & Noela 

Hogan, David Cresswell, Nev & Ern Fowle, John Langridge, 

Fr Leo Mahon, Fr Joe Carroll, Diane Cresswell, Hampton 

Merriman, Helen Adams, Michael Bourke, Betty Bourke, 

Monica Smith, Geraghty & Perks Family,Nikolina & Mrjo 

Dragosevic, Ana & Tony Novinc, Ruza & Mihaglo Novinc, 

Ivo,Stjepan, Josip Novinc, Katerina & Jozo Marko, Stjepan 

Prlic, Vicka Srbic, a soul most in need, Ramira, Armando, 

Augustine, Clarita, Josephine, Erwin, Caroline Gomez, 

Augustine Gomez Jnr, Elsie Maude & Gorcon Cole and all our 

deceased relatives,Jan & Malgorzata Zyglarewicz, Ignacy 

Mielczarek, Vin Bray, Netty Brown, Angela Plevey.  

I encourage all of you to pray for our dearly departed 

brothers and sisters, especially through offering mass. 

Mass offering envelopes are available at the back of the 

church.  Fr. James Antony cmi 

 

 

FEAST DAY OF THE WEEK: 

Friday 10/11      St. Leo the Great, Pope, Doctor 

Saturday 11/11  St. Martin of Tours, Bishop 

LUMEN CHRISTI ORIENTATION DAYS ~ KINDERGARTEN 2018. 

Day 2: Tues  7/11/17  9a.m. to 10.15a.m.  Day 3: Thurs 16/11/17 9a.m. to 10.15a.m.    Day 4: Tues 21/11/17 

9a.m. to 10.15a.m. Children attend all four days and bring a drink.  Parents drop off days 1-3 and invited to stay 

for Day 4 for information session. 

The COMMEMORATION of ALL the 

FAITHFUL DEPARTED: All Souls Day is a holy 

day set aside for honouring the dead. The day is 

primarily celebrated in the Catholic Church, but it 

is also celebrated in the Eastern Orthodox Church 

and a few other denominations of Christianity. The 

Anglican Church is the largest protestant church 

to celebrate the holy day. Most protestant 

denominations do not recognize the holiday and 

disagree with the theology behind it. 

According to Catholic belief, the soul of a person 

who dies can go to one of three places. The first is 

heaven, where a person who dies in a state of 

perfect grace and communion with God goes. The 

second is hell, where those who die in a state of 

mortal sin are naturally condemned by their 

choice. The intermediate option is purgatory, 

which is thought to be where most people, free of 

mortal sin, but still in a state of lesser (venial) sin, 

must go. 

 

VISIT OF COLUMBAN PRIEST,  Fr George Hogarty SSC, 

will visit our parish next weekend to promote the mission of 

the Columbans and their Far East magazine. 

Farewell to Father James 
Dear Parishioners. Sadly it has come time to say farewell to Father.   With a leaving date of 1 January, we have decided to 
hold a get together on 26th November before all the Christmas rush makes it difficult for us to meet together. 
We have organised a dinner at Club Sapphire at 6.00 pm.  The club offer a $14 meal with a choice of seven dishes.  To 
enable sitting for our group we need to give the Club numbers in two weeks time.  To facilitate this we are collecting 
names at each Mass centre.  Teresa Hamer and Helen French are taking names in Merimbula, Amanda Westerlaken and 
Margaret Liston in Pambula, Sue Heffernan and myself in Eden. 
Looking forward to seeing you at dinner to celebrate with Father James our time together and thank him for all that he 
has given to us as Parish Family.  Bernadette Wood  

 

The summer edition of Australian Catholics and the 
November issue of Catholic Voice are available in the 
foyer 

Visit us on Facebook ~ Peters Pambula  

mailto:pambula@cg.org.au
http://www.usccb.org/

